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 RESPECT - UNDERSTANDING - PEACE - HONESTY - RESPONSIBILITY - TEAMWORK 

 

 
 
18th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We will be holding our 2022 Fit for Fun Morning on Thursday 20th October. All children will be taking 
part in health and fitness related activities including sporting activities and healthy eating sessions. 
The children will be taught by a range of teachers from across the school for each of the activities.  
 
We are asking for children to attend school on Thursday morning in their PE kits. Please be mindful 
of the weather this time of year as a lot of the activities will be taking place outside. Please ensure 
your child has a coat.  
 
Are there any parents able to help supply and cut up fruit, for each of the classes? Each class would 
need a platter of fruit and crudités for breaktime. If any parents or carers are able to come in at the 
start of the school day to prepare these, please let the office know. 
 
Any questions, please direct them to the school office.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mr Jackson 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

